The Parish of St. Paul's/Trinity Anglican Churches "Our parish is a caring, welcoming family dedicated to God and Community" And, with God's help, hopes to become: "One in God in Community"

November 29, 2019

To Whom This May Concern:

On behalf of St. Paul's Anglican Church we would like a handicap sign installed by the entrance of our church which is on St. Paul street.

Could this issue be brought to council's attention at the December 16th meeting.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Deborah Rousseau

Deputy Warden

St. Paul's Anglican Church

choral Roussean